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November 26, 2007 
 
 
Mr. Richard Beare 
Utility Manager (Acting) 
Terrace Bay Superior Wires Inc. 
P.O. Box 40 
31 Simcoe Plaza 
Terrace Bay  ON  P0T 2W0 
 
Dear Mr. Beare: 
 
Re: Cancellation – Electricity Distribution Licence ED-2002-0543 
 Terrace Bay Superior Wires Inc. 
 
In accordance with your written request dated July 11, 2007, and notification from Hydro 
One Networks Inc. that the purchase of Terrace Bay Superior Wires distribution system 
was completed effective October 25, 2007, this letter confirms that Terrace Bay 
Superior Wires Inc.’s electricity distribution licence, ED-2002-0543, has been cancelled 
pursuant to section 77(5) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
cc: Allan Cowan, Hydro One Networks Inc.  
 
 


